






























Taylor Brown, Farm-to-School Coordinator 
 

This year, we’ve been working on many initiatives to bring local, nutritious food to our 

students. We’re working across the cafeteria, classroom, garden, and community to bring a 

collective vision to life! Multiple grants and donations have been received, including the Local 

Food for Schools grant from NH Department of Education and 265 packets of seeds from Seed 

Programs International. 

In the cafeteria, we are working on procuring more local foods for next school year. The 

Local Food for Schools grant will return part of the money we spend on NH-produced food, 

which will ultimately enable us to get the freshest ingredients at a great price while benefiting 

our local economy! 

In the classroom, I’ve done lessons with multiple classes and supplied materials for 

agriculture-related lessons. Lessons with grades 1-3 have included a “Seed Dance,” where 

students pretend to grow from a seed to a fully grown plant; “Sharing My Needs Seeds,” where 

students make seed packets about themselves and discuss how their needs compare to plants’ 

needs; and planting various vegetables and herbs indoors, which we will be transplanting to the 

outdoor garden beds soon. In Pittsburg, I met with the Culinary CTE class to present on the 

food supply chain and the importance of eating locally, then we made carrot souffles. In 

Stewartstown, I helped get materials for a lesson comparing how well plants grow indoors vs. 

outdoors. 

Our garden plans for each school are coming to fruition with the help of many wonderful 

teachers. In addition to planting in the garden beds, we’re hoping to get as much use as 

possible out of the Pittsburg greenhouse and Stewartstown hydroponics system this year. 

As for the community, I attended an agricultural summit at White Mountains Regional 

High School in February and met many wonderful farmers and others working in the food 

access space. SAU 7 had our annual Wellness Meeting, where we shared successes, 

challenges, and questions with one another so we can be constantly improving. I’m working with 

multiple organizations such as the Community Builders Hub and UNH Extension to share 

resources and knowledge, and a few parents and family members of students have reached out 

to volunteer their time and expertise. 

Please don’t forget to follow our Facebook page, “SAU 7 Farm to School Program,” for 

regular updates! 
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